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HIGHLIGHTS 

1. Flotillas PPE Checks  
2. Flotillas Preparing for NSBW. 
3. D-TRAIN. 
4. D-TRAIN Photos. 

 
Details 

1. Flotilla 73 started putting PPE gear back in service, completed checks on 8 members 
with one of the members from Flotilla 72 attending. 

2. Flotilla 73 Preparing for NSBW event at Utah Lake. 
3. D-TRAIN  Division 7 had 7 member attend this event and we hosted Friday night fun 

night.  This turned out to be very well received by all who attended. 
We had 3 members take the Navigation course. 
 
Thanks to Carl Henning for working on the District Website and creating the link for 
the D-TRAIN Photos for 2022.  We have now started to upload the photos.   We are 
still editing and more to come.  
 
You can now start to see some of the photos on the sight. 
 

     
From left to right, OTO Dustin Finkleson, CDR Paige Keenan, OTO Doug Leavell 
Retired, DIRAUX Tina Perry, YN2 Tise Maele, Anita Farnholtz and Wayne 
Farnholtz. 
 



 
Line Dancing 
 
 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
  
     Tony Zocchi, DCDR 


